
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 8th November 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
~ TERM 2~ 

 

04/11/24—20/12/24 
 

Week 2 
 

Monday 11th November 
10.50am Remembrance 
service 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 
Tuesday 12th November 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 
Wednesday 13th November 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 14th November 
 
Friday 15th November 
Children in Need 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Week 3 
 

Monday 4th November 
3.05-4:30pm Gurkha Club 
 

Tuesday 5th November 
3:05—4:05pm Football 
Club 
 

Wednesday 6th November 
3:05—4:05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 

Thursday 7th November 
 

Friday 8th November 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:       

Alrica 

We hope you have had or still to have a    

    wonderful day celebrating. 

 HOUSE points   
TERM 2 

The End of Term results:  
 

     connaught:    039 
     Redoubt:         029 
     Kearsney:      015 
     Burgoyne:      009 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  
 

Puddle Duck:  Sampada 

Paddington:  Reeva 

Cheshire Cat:  Joy 

Hiccup:  Andrew 

Potter:  Isla-Rose 
 

The winner is:  Reeva 

Well done! 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  
 

Sarveen, Rudy, Esmatullah, 

Miggin, Kaitlyn, Subash,   

Usman, Loki-Rae, Roian, Ivy, Emily, 

Masi, Joy, Maggie, Tsyoden, Prencika, 

Marilyn, Andrew B, Ramyar, Rijma, 

Ruhan, Max, Rowan, Zenat, Fatima, 

Nischit and Stanley.  

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Remembrance Service  
Monday, 11th November at 10.50am 

The children will be leading a special Remembrance Service on 
Monday to mark Armistice Day.  All parents and friends of 

the school are most welcome to  
attend.    

Children in Need 
Friday, 15th November 

As usual this year, we are asking for    
donations towards this special cause.  In 
return we’d like children to wear their 

bright, colourful clothes 
for the day! 

Here’s to a fun day! 

Afghan/British Friendship Event 
On Tuesday evening we were honoured to host a fabulous event, 

put on by the Afghan community in Dover.   
They invited dignitaries from the Dover/Deal District that have        

supported their resettlement into the UK, to thank them for their 
help and support.   

Representatives from Dover District Council, local schools and    
volunteer groups all attended. 

After a really interesting presentation about Afghanistan’s history, 
we were treated to an amazing meal.   

Thanks you to all our Afghan families that were involved.  It really 
was a very special evening.  



 

 


